
                                                                                

       *MANDATORY* 
  SAP Workshops 

 
 
Come learn the SAP Policy and receive information on how to avoid financial aid 
suspension! 
 

Financial Aid Suspension = NO GRANTS, NO LOANS, & NO WORKSTUDY!! 
 
All students are invited to attend but if you are placed on financial aid WARNING 
you are required to attend a SAP workshop before the end of the semester. Don’t 
wait too long as you may violate the SAP policy before attending!! 

 
 
All SAP Workshops are held in room 122 in the St. Clair Building at the East Campus 

 
Important Reminders 

 Workshops last about 1 hour 
 No need to sign up in advance No late admittance – doors close when workshop begins or 

when workshop is full (whichever is first) 
 You must attend the entire workshop to receive credit 
 No children are permitted 
 Room numbers are subject to change 

 

Day Date Time 
Monday February 20, 2017 12:30 – 1:30 PM 
Tuesday March 7, 2017 3:00 – 4:00 PM 

Wednesday April 5, 2017 12:00 – 1:00 PM 


